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Dear Parents 

MATHS : NUMBER FACT SHEETS 

Please find a recommended Number Facts Sheet, relevant to your child’s year group, that the 

children should be able to remember and recall quickly. There are also images and mathematical 

models to support the learning of these facts. 

Helping your child learn these facts will greatly improve their fluency in number and will allow them 

to tackle problem solving and reasoning more easily. 

The number facts are built upon each year.  We have, therefore, put all the sheets for the year 

groups onto the website so that you can access previous year groups’ fact sheets. This is particularly 

relevant for children higher up in the school. 

Homework may be given throughout the year that asks the children to learn and apply these facts in 

a range of contexts. 

If you have any further questions regarding the number facts or how you can support your child’s 

learning them then please contact your child’s class teacher 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Tony Hughes 

Maths Coordinator 


